
Anthony Canela ^^ 4^

1640 N. St. Suite 210

Merced, CA 95340

This letter is regarding a concern from Cantua Creek, CA 93608 Residents. We ask for your help and

support to solve a problem that affects us. This problem is regarding the Water, Sewer and Trash

System in our Community.

The Department of Public Work and Planning from Fresno County has been raising its costs for the past

3 yrs. We currently pay $170.00 a month. We just received notification of a raise again which would

have us pay $210.00 monthly. The majority of residents in our community is composed of farm working

people that earn minimum wage. Therefore not able to pay such a high cost for Water, Sewer and Trash

System.

Fresno County is scheduled to have a Public Meeting regarding this topic in the Cantua Elementary

School Cafeteria 29288 W. Clarkson Ave Cantua Creek, CA 93608 on February 11, 2015 at 6:00 pm.

For more information if needed you can contact Antonio Mendoza at (559) 829-0026, 15909 Domengine
Ave. Cantua Creek, CA 93608. Our Community really needs your help and would appreciate your
support.

Sincerely,

Cantua Creek Community
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